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Subject Announcement

You are cordially invited to attend a demonstration of the new
student data (SOLAR) system.  See how students will register. Also,
see samples of faculty transactions such as accessing class rosters,
grading, and viewing student transcripts for advising. Sessions will
be held in the Alliance Room of the Library from 1 to 2 PM on the
following Wednesdays, March 13 and 20 and April 3, 10, 17, and 24.

CELT will also be providing special training sessions for faculty on
using the web system for grade submission and accessing class
rosters.  CELT will post the training dates, as soon as they are set,
on their web site and in the campus announcements




